

Daniel Pope

From: < >
To: < >
Sent: Sunday, October 17, 1999 9:54 AM
Subject: Re: Fw: Board Action on author Ron Fields request for assistance

Daniel,

Thank you for being aware of my need to proceed with my work, and for getting the Board's decision back to me so quickly. I understand entirely the reason for the second part of the ruling, and am willing to make a donation.

Unfortunately, I am not producing the book on a royalty basis, however. I will only be receiving a small one-off sum of money for all my efforts! Hence it really is a labour of love. Would a donation of \$100 be acceptable?

I know it is not much, but it is all I can afford from a very tight budget.

If this is acceptable, I will arrange for an IMO to be drawn up, and will need to know to whom it should be made payable, and where it should be sent to. I would also require a receipt, if that is possible.

Also if this is acceptable, would I be able to use some additional photos from the C Company website, provided I contact the original owners of the photos? I would, of course, provide them with a signed copy of my final published work.

Ron Field